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July 08, 2022  Newsletter

Adapting to Student Needs
A new name for the Student Affairs strategic plan.

Last Call:
Nominations for the

Student A�airs Strategic
Results Award 

The Student Affairs Strategic Results Award
recognizes Student Affairs employees who go

above and beyond in their work to achieve
strategic results, as defined in our strategic plan. 

Sta� needed for UCREW 2022 
Housing & Residential Education is welcoming more than 4,500 students to campus

this fall and needs your help! Be a part of the welcome party by signing up for UCREW
— a team of volunteers who help move students into their on-campus homes. 

Career Fest ’22 – Call for Proposals
The Career & Professional Development Center invites you to submit a workshop,

presentation, or interactive session for the 2nd Annual Career Fest! Join us this year as
we "Create a Path Worth Celebrating." 

Submissions are due by July 29, 2022.

USHE Employee Scholarship 
The Utah Board of Higher Education recently created
R606, the USHE Employee Partner Scholarship, which
allows full-time employees at any of the Utah System

of Higher Education institutions to apply for a
scholarship of up to 50% off tuition and fees at any

other USHE institution. 

Fraternity & Sorority
Life 101

The Office of Fraternity & Sorority Life is
excited to invite members of the campus

community to the inaugural FSL 101
workshop, which will provide insight into
the fraternity & sorority experience at the

University of Utah! 

Join us Tuesday, July 12 from 1-3 p.m.
at the Union Theater.

Farewell Clare Lemke
Join us on Wednesday, July 13 from
3-5 p.m. at the Union, Crimson View

for a farewell reception to
congratulate Clare Lemke, director of
the LGBT Resource Center, who will

continue her professional journey as a
Senior EDI Consultant with the

University of Utah Hospital and Clinics.

Join the Sta� Wellness Committee
The Staff Wellness Committee is looking for members to complete a 2-year term with

the option of re-applying. The Student Affairs Staff Wellness Committee aims to
create a comprehensive and holistic culture of health and wellness within Student

Affairs. 

The deadline for applications is July 22, 2022. 

Contact Us
Something on Your Mind? 

Have something to post in an
upcoming newsletter? 

COVID-19 Resources
Coronavirus.utah.edu
Vaccine Opportunities

General Campus Questions Hotline 
801-213-2874 

Health and Testing Hotline 
801-587-0712

Vice President for Student A�airs
University of Utah
801-581-7793     

studenta�airs@utah.edu 
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